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FBCATV Family: 

The following update is provided from our Facilities Expansion Team via our 

church’s Management Team. 

FELLOWSHIP HALL PROGRESSION 

Janet Tutt reports from The Villages AAC that the Marion County Zoning 

Commission has completed their approval process.  FBCATV will be receiving a 

proposed agreement soon from The Villages AAC for our review and approval.  

The overall process toward final sale of the Fellowship Hall and 18 acres is moving 

on schedule.  

FACILITIES EXPANSION TEAM REPORT 

The Facilities Expansion Team continues to meet weekly for prayerful review of 

facility needs based on input from Ministry Teams and architect Andrew 

Copeland.  While the needs are clearly defined, the Team is working with the 

architect to follow good stewardship, and develop a plan that remains within the 

scope of anticipated funds available through the sale of the Fellowship Hall and 

Onward Campaign giving. 
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